From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 12:46:24 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 11:00 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Alex Crocker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

they were recently approved for an 18% increase to the cost of NG when inflation was only at 8%. Also Enbridge
Had Profits of 13.749 Billion Dollars in 2020. no rate increases should be approved until at least 2030 especially
seeing how inflation has stabilized and is slowly dropping. stop hurting Ontario citizens by approving the grossly
exaggerated rate increases for multi billion dollar corporations.

Thank you

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





